
Greetings to the Webb Family and Friends!    07-31-2019 
 
 I want to thank the reunion host (Linda Gordon) for her hard work and dedication to the 2019 
Webb Family Reunion. It was a major success and perhaps one of the best reunions ever. 
Thanks to all family members and friends who helped with the barbeque and preparations as well as 
cleaning up after the picnic. Our park DJ (Robert Johnson) was awesome; he did a fantastic job! 
Also I would like to thank the Reflection Band, SoulSalt Performing Arts, and the Master of Ceremony for 
bringing to us great entertainment at the banquet. To help us to remember and reflect on 
the great moments and  the fun we've shared together are the awesome photos that were taken by our 
photographer (Marco Ray). The photos are now available on the family website in the 
Photo/Video Album section. Here is the link to go straight to the photos at 
www.gordonwebb.homestead.com/familyphotos9.html  
 
 Thanks again for being an awesome family and my father, Charles S. Gordon Sr. would be proud 
and extremely pleased with us for enduring and persevering through the hardship of losing 
him and coping with his absence. We are looking forward to our next reunion and can only hope that it 
would be as good or better. I'm confident that we can do it again! As our Lord has told us, 
"I can do all things through Christ, who strengthens me" (Phil 4:13 WEB). 
 
Until next time, 
Peace and Blessings 
Charles Gordon Jr. 
www.webbfamilyreunion.com 

 

http://www.gordonwebb.homestead.com/familyphotos9.html
http://www.webbfamilyreunion.com/

